
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday, 10th April 2024 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
MR. PIERRE CELESTIN RWABUKUMBA APPOINTED THE NEW PRESIDENT OF 

THE AFRICAN SECURITIES EXCHANGES ASSOCIATION (ASEA) FOLLOWING 

MR. THAPELO TSHEOLE RESIGNATION 
 
Mr. Thapelo Tsheole, the Chief Executive Officer (CEO) of the Botswana Stock Exchange (BSE) 

resigned from his position as CEO effective 31st May 2024 and consequently as the President of 

the African Securities Exchanges Association (ASEA). 
 
Mr. Thapelo was elected as President of ASEA in November 2022 at the Association's 26th Annual 

General Meeting (AGM) and has served for 15 months. During his stint at the helm of ASEA, he 

spearheaded pivotal initiatives in collaboration with the African Union (AU) United Nation 

Commission for Africa (UNECA) and Pan- African Payment and Settlement System PAPSS 

Further securing funding for phase 2 of the AELP project leaving a significant impact on the 

association. 
 
Mr. Thapelo will be succeeded by Mr. Pierre Celestin Rwabukumba, the CEO of the Rwanda Stock 

Exchange effective 1st May 2024 for continuity. Mr. Rwabukumba joined the ASEA Executive 

Committee in November 2018 and was elected as Vice-President in November 2022. His 

appointment marks a new chapter for ASEA, promising continued growth and collaboration within 

the African Securities Exchanges landscape under his stewardship. 
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Ms. Agnes Nafula 

Head of Secretariat 

aseasecretariat@african-exchanges.org 
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